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GREATER MANCHESTER DISABILITY CRICKET COMPETITION 

MIDDLETON CRICKET CLUB 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Your child has been selected to take part in the Greater Manchester Disability Cricket 
Competition at Middleton Cricket Club on Tuesday 11th June. The competition will 
run throughout the day and students will return home by their usual mode of transport. 

 

What to bring  

 

- Suitable sports clothing and footwear for all weather conditions 
 
If you have any questions regarding this event please do not hesitate to contact a 
member of the PE team. 
 

Yours sincerely,   

 

Mr J Fallows 

Redwood PE 
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